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Ref.. 1390

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva, presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
Stockholm Convention on Persistent Organic Pollutants in Geneva, and with reference to its
note verbale dated June 1% 2007, concerning the invitation to submit comments to the POPs

. Review Committee on Drafts Risk Management Evaluation of chemicals proposed for
listing in Annexes of the Stockholm Convention.

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar has the honor to inform that the
- Competent authorities in Qatar has no comments on the above mentioned Draft .

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar avails itself of this opportunity to renew

to the Secretariat of the Stockholm Convention in Geneva, the assurances of its highest
consideration. |
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